
 

 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (“RFQ”) CRA NO. 2024-04 

NW 800 BLOCK OF WEST ATLANTIC AVENUE – PROGRESSIVE DESIGN-BUILD 

REDEVELOPMENT PROJECT 

 

RFQ ISSUE DATE:       October 4, 2024 

RFQ SUBMISSION DUE DATE:     December 18, 2024 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION POSTING DATE:  January 30, 2025 

 

 

Section VII. Evaluation Criteria and Selection Procedures, of the Delray Beach Community 

Redevelopment Agency’s (CRA) RFQ CRA No. 2024-04 states that the CRA “reserves its 

right to cancel this RFQ at any time, and/or reject all submitted Proposals, and/or re-issue 

the RFQ.” 

 

Pursuant to the language in RFQ CRA No. 2024-04, the Delray Beach CRA is exercising its 

right to reject all Proposal(s) and to cancel RFQ CRA No. 2024-04- Northwest 800 Block of 

West Atlantic Avenue - Progressive Design-Build Redevelopment Project, as approved by 

the CRA  Board on January 28, 2025.  

 

 

 

 


